PGR conference: The venue

This year's conference will take place at Barnes Wallis

Barnes Wallis Room
Frist Floor, Barnes Wallis Building
The University of Manchester
Altrincham Street
Sackville Street Campus
Manchester
(use postcode M1 3BB for sat nav)


Information about the location of Barnes Wallis:
· Finding Barnes Wallis (opens in Google maps)
· University Campus Map (Barnes Wallis Building, number 9 on campus map)

The Barnes Wallis Room is located in the Barnes Wallis Building on the Sackville Street Campus of The University of Manchester, close to Piccadilly Station. Access to the building is via Altrincham Street, which is a pedestrian walkway running through the campus parallel with the railway arches. 

You should entered the Barnes Wallis building on the upper level over the bridge i.e. not the lower ground floor.

The venue is within a 2 minute walk of Piccadilly station if you are arriving by train/tram, and the NCP car park on Charles Street is a short walk away for those arriving by car.

Further travel information: http://www.manchester.ac.uk/discover/maps/

Car Parking at the Venue

If you are travelling by car to the conference, the nearest car park is a multi-story near the junction of Charles Street and Sackville Street.

Current rates for this car park are*:
Up to 3 hours £3
Up to 6 hours £5
Up to 10 hours £8
Up to 24 hours £10
After 4pm and weekends £2
*these rates may be subject to change

Drivers using this car park should collect a ticket on entry and pay at one of the machines prior to collecting their vehicle at the end of the day.
Inside Barnes Wallis
This year's PGR conference will take place in several rooms within the building.
The Barnes Wallis Room is located in the Barnes Wallis Building on the Sackville Street Campus of The University of Manchester, close to Piccadilly Station. Access to the building is via Altrincham Street, which is a pedestrian walkway running through the campus parallel with the railway arches. 

You should enter the Barnes Wallis building on the upper level over the bridge i.e. not the lower ground floor.
There will be a registration desk near to this entrance, and we will direct you to the Barnes Wallis Room where refreshments will be available. All refreshments will be served in the Barnes Wallis Room, and lunch will be served in the Harwood Room. 
The panel sessions will take place in breakout rooms within the Barnes Wallis Building, which will be advised on the day.
